Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
February 27, 2018
Cc:


Re:  
Job Description Modification “Purchasing Administrator”
The Finance Department is requesting that the current job description for “Purchasing Agent” be modified. They request that the qualifications be amended to require a Bachelor’s Degree and the title be changed to “Purchasing Administrator”.
There are no other changes to this job description and the terms of employment remain the same.

Human Resources recommends approval of these changes. 
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